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Statement on leaked Supreme Court draft opinion 
 

We are deeply troubled and concerned by a recently released draft opinion of the Supreme 
Court proposing to overturn Roe v. Wade. No matter where you stand in your beliefs on the 
subject, the right at an abortion in most circumstances has been consistently upheld by the 
United States Supreme Court for almost 50 years.  

Since the Roe v. Wade decision of 1973, those opposed to abortion, have sought ways to 
diminish the power of the law. The Hyde Amendment in 1980 restricted the use of federal 
funds for abortion, unless to save a woman’s life, and later actions have opened the door for 
more state control in regulating and restricting access.  

These actions have been to the detriment of people who cannot afford the luxury of travel to 
more receptive states. The proposed rollback to Roe v. Wade will have unequal impact to 
Americans based on their income and based on their race. The safety and livelihoods of many 
will be at risk, and our underserved populations will feel the impact most acutely.  

If the Supreme Court moves forward with this draft opinion, it behooves us to be concerned 
about encroachment of our individual rights to govern our bodies and destinies. As the public 
health agency for the County, we encourage the U.S. Congress to take appropriate legislative 
action to uphold our constitutional right and not overturn a law that has been upheld in our 
country for close to 50 years. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

      Kathryn Harrington, Chair          Pam Treece, Commissioner              
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